Bulletin

A newsletter for the BCIT community

March 5, 1986

Staff Relocations Begin

ADMINISTRATION

The administration building on Willingdon, formerly known as the PVI board office, is now headquarters for President Murray, senior administrators and their support staff.

All the staff were moved into the newly renovated building last Thursday and Friday, February 27 and 28.

North Wing

Drug Svetic, V.P. Education 432-8580 Shirley Weldon, secretary, 432-8730 Peter Jones, V.P. Student Services and Educational Support, 432-8825 Bonnie Rycroft, secretary, 432-8821 Jerry Lloyd, Director of Development, 432-8869 Susan Walters, secretary, 432-8868 Dave Hume, Project Coordinator, 432-8735

South Wing

Len McNeely, V.P. Administration, 432-8759
Barbara McLeod, secretary, 432-8385
Duncan Macpherson, V.P. Finance, 432-8840
Lynn Lounsbury, secretary, 432-8841
*Terry Garner, Institute Information Officer, 432-8875

Trisha Mason, Editor/Writer, 432-8738 *Carol Dion, Special Events Coordinator, 432-8865

*Edvige Weingand, secretary (TBA in next issue of Connection. In the interim please use Carol Dion's local)

*Rose Seemann, Training Plans Administration, 432-8408

Centre

President Roy Murray, 432-8200 Sharon Hatton, secretary, 432-8201 Keith Inkster, Administrative Assistant to the President, 432-8808 Pat Fingarson, secretary, 432-8529 Pat Maertz, secretary to the Board of Governors, 432-8676

PRINT SERVICES

Members of the Print Services Department are now located in the Machine Shop building, first left off Willingdon on Goard Way.

*Frank Baker, Manager, 432-8409

Mary Bacon, Publications Officer, 432-8656

Lynda Watson, Publications Assistant, 434-5734, local 5649

*Joan Homewood, Typesetting, 434-5734, local 5649

*Joyce Owen-Reece, Typesetting, 434-5734, local 5649

*Sheila Thompson, Typesetting, 434-5734, local 5649

*Johane Imoo, Receptionist, 434-5734, local 5214

Information Services 432-8738

^{*}Telephone locals remain the same except for the nine noted with asterisks.